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Severe Weather Preparation 

Preparing for  Severe Weather Starts Now!  Having a 

severe weather plan in place prevents confusion and 

panic in the event that we have an outbreak in our 

area.  Do you have a plan?  Where would you go in 

the event of a tornado?  Do you have a basement or 

interior room with no windows?  How do you stay 

connected to ensure you receive a warning?  It is best 

to use multiple resources to stay informed  and      

receive alerts, especially before going to sleep.  If 

you are in need of shelter outside your home         

Columbus has two locations open to the public;    

Calvary Baptist Church, 605 E. Sycamore St and 

Park School, 725 Garfield Ave.   



Order Your Poly Cart! 

Have you ordered your poly cart  yet?  The first       

shipment is anticipated to arrive in the next several 

weeks, and we have a large number of households who 

have not reserved theirs yet.  The first cart is free, and 

each additional cart is $6.00/per cart, per month with a 

three cart maximum.  We will offer a 35-gallon or       

95-gallon cart.  To reserve your cart please contact City 

Hall at (620) 429-2159.   

Highschool Street Update 

Highschool Street work has begun!  Over the last 

several weeks, our local utilities have been busy 

moving their lines to prepare for this street project. 

Our project contractor, Branco Inc., will be onsite 

to begin mobilization for this utility/sidewalk/street 

project.  These photos are just some of the areas 

you will see improvements. We can’t wait to see 

the finished project!  

In addition to this project we have three additional 

street improvement projects in the works!  More to 

come in 2021 & 2022.   


